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Dear Friends, 

Thank you for your generous support of the 2018 Partners in Mission campaign. We look forward 
to your continued support as we launch the 2019 campaign. The Canada and Bermuda Territorial 
goal has been set at $2.3 million and we have every confidence that this is within our reach! 

We are excited that the 2019 Partners in Mission campaign will focus on a variety of ministries 
within the Mozambique and Malawi Territories. A series of videos have been developed once 
again for use in your ministry unit. Please share these resources with local leaders in your 
congregation and encourage them to utilize the videos and other resources available on our 
saworldmissions.ca website.  

We continue to be intentional in our promotional material to ensure that Salvationists across 
Canada and Bermuda understand that although we highlight ministry in specific territories, the 
funds raised are forwarded to IHQ who then allocates them to territories according to need.  

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all territories participate in the Self 
Denial/Partners in Mission campaign. This is important as every Salvationist is called to support 
the international Salvation Army.  

As in the past, Territorial Headquarters will on an annual basis automatically withdraw the funds 
collected from your account based on what is reported in the financial records of your ministry 
unit. The transfer will be the balance of funds raised from July 2018 – June 2019. No cheques or 
request to make payment are necessary to transfer the funds. 

If you are interested in using specialized Partners in Mission donation envelopes, please contact 
Supplies and Purchasing at orderdesk@can.salvationarmy.org or call 416-422-6100. Please 
note that while the envelopes are provided free of charge, there will be a shipping fee. 

Thank you for partnering with us to support the international ministry of The Salvation Army. 

For God is the King of all the earth; Sing praises with a skillful psalm. God reigns over the 
nations, God sits on His holy throne. Psalm 47:7-8 

Together we can make a difference and build the Kingdom of God! 

With thanks, 

Lieutenant-Colonel Brenda Murray 
Director of World Missions 

Partners in Mission Campaign 


